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The College of Biological and Physical Sciences Principal, Prof. Aduda (Left), Dr. 

Christopher Nyamai (Center) and Mr. Mbali during the Web Champion's Meeting  
To increase web presence, impact and openness, the College of Biological and Physical Sciences 

held a meeting on May 25
th
, 2015 to assess the progress which has been made so far and to 

strategize on new ways of increasing its web visibility in terms of presence, impact and 

openness. During the meeting, chaired by the College of Biological and Physical Sciences 

Principal, Prof. Aduda, it was reported that despite the college showing some improvement in 

terms of  impact compared to other colleges based on the latest statistics,  the web champion 

team should also strive to work on ways of improving  openness and presence of the college.   

Others present during the meeting included Prof. William Okello, Director, School of Computing 

and Informatics, College Registrar among others. 

During the meeting, the web team proposed a number of strategies 

which will count towards increasing the college web impact.  The 

team agreed to increase the college openness by increasing the 

number of rich files on the college and school website and 

collaborate with web developers for increasing the college web 

impact.   
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